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Friday 16th May 2025

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been a big week for our Year 6 children! We want to say well done to each and every one of our Year 6 pupils, we are incredibly proud of how hard they’ve worked this week. They should be very proud of themselves too. 
We would like to thank FOLPS for funding the SATS week breakfasts, as they do each year. Also, huge thanks to Miss Marmion and Miss Rimmer for coming in early each day to cook up a wonderful spread to give our children the best start to the day. 
Today the Year 6 children have had a lovely day. They have been given their parts in their end of year production and enjoyed an afternoon of Forest Schools, with hotdogs and ice-lollies. What a great way to celebrate the end of their very busy week. 

Stars and special mentions
This week we celebrated those children who have worked hard on the presentation of their work. Next week we will be recognising children for kindness. 
This week we would like to give a special mention to the following children:
· Olivia (reception) who is always so happy in school. She is really independent, getting on with jobs with a big smile on her face. She tries her best in everything she does; 
· Kai  (Year 1) for working independently to complete an Art and Science activity;
· Jaxx and Alfie (Year 2) for their fantastic descriptive sentences which they completed independently; 
· Keegan (Year 3) for making great choices for being ready to learn this week;
· Lucas (Year 4) for a big improvement in his writing;
· Bella (Year 5) for showing care, kindness and concern to others; 
· Everyone in Year 6 for their brilliant attitude and hard work during SATs week.

Attendance  
It has been a great week for attendance this week – this lovely weather is having a positive effect on us all! We are thrilled to announce that this week, at long last, our Year 6 class have won our class attendance competition. What a wonderful end to the week for them!  They spun the prize wheel and they were all given a sweet treat. 
Reception: 97%
Year 1: 98%
Year 2: 95%
Year 3: 98%
Year 4: 96%
Year 5: 95%
Year 6: 99%
Whole school attendance is currently 95%. Let’s see if we can keep this up! 
Dates for your diaries: 
A note to parents about Sports Day – we will have to change this from the original date issued as the high school sports leaders are no longer able to assist on that date. A new date will be confirmed asap!
	Date
	Event
	Time
	Classes involved

	Friday 23rd May
	Break up for half term
	3.15pm
	All classes

	Monday 2nd June
	Return to school
	8.45am
	All classes

	Friday 6th June
	MP Andrew Cooper’s visit to school
	9am – 12pm
	All classes for assembly
Years 5 and 6

	Monday 16th June – Friday 20th June
	Bikeability Week
	All day, every day
	Year 5 only 

	23rd June – 3rd July
	Swimming Pool on site
	Timetable to be confirmed
	Key Stage 2

	Friday 4th July
	INSET day – school closed
	All day
	All classes



We hope you all enjoy the sunshine this weekend.  
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy
[image: ]

image1.png




image2.jpeg
2E




